NOTICE OF MOTION

ADOPTION OF CONCEPT PLANS

I, Adele Gardner (Te Hiku Community Board Chair) give notice that at the next Te Hiku Community
Board meeting to be held on 20 September 2022, | intend to move the following motion:

MOTION

That the Te Hiku Community Board adopts the concept plans for the following areas:

1. Houhora Heads/Pukenui
2. Karikari Peninsula

3. Doubtless Bay

4. Hihi

These Plans will guide the incoming Board for 2022-2025 in identifying projects that will
subsequently be used in confirming and allocating funding within its strategic planning and the
Council Long Term Plan. The Plans will enable the Board to understand community priorities and
guide the Board’s decision making and funding allocations in a way that will meet the needs of
communities and promote the social, economic, environmental, and cultural well-being of
communities as required by the Local Government Act 2002.

RATIONALE

The Te Hiku Community Board has been engaged in preparing concept plans for Houhora
Heads/Pukenui, Karikari Peninsula, Doubtless Bay and Hihi. These are attached for adoption so that
they have recognition within the system and can be used as a basis for funding allocation and forward
planning, including within the Board’s strategic plan and the Council Long Term Plan.

Concept Plans are prepared as valuable tools that enable the Board to consult widely and understand
community priorities that will assist with decision making and funding allocations. For this reason, the
Board wishes to receive the above concept plans as a basis for achieving this purpose.

| commend this Notice of Motion to the Te Hiku Community Board for consideration.

ATTACHMENTS

1. Concept plan - Houhora Heads/Pukenui
2. Concept plan - Karikari Peninsula

3. Concept plan - Doubtless Bay

4. Concept plan - Hihi
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